## UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA LOS ANGELES 7

April 28, 1950

Dr. J. Lederberg Department of Genetics University of Wisconsin Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Thank you very much for your letter of April 20 and for your information concerning possible sources of the desired culture. I will write to Dr. Tatum and Dr. Davis as you suggest and will let you know if and when the desired cultures arrive from these sources. If you do get yours in shape before you hear from me, I would appreciate it if you would send them on.

I will be impossible for me to stop at Madison on my way to the Baltimore meetings since the entire journey will have to be squeezed into a 10 day period. I will, however, be on campus all next summer and hope very much that you find it possible to stop here and pay us a visit before going to Berkeley. Thanks again for your assistante.

Sincerely yours,

S.C. Pattenberg

S. C. Rittenberg Assistant Professor Dept. of Bacteriology

SCR:vjr

P.S. your cultures just arrived. Homy thanks